
KITTITAS COUNTY 

Board of County Commissioners 

 

AGENDA STAFF REPORT 

 

AGENDA DATE:  May 6, 2014 

 

ACTION REQUESTED: Request Board Approval of the Professional Services Contract with 

Kittitas County Chamber of Commerce to address Kittitas County 

Tourism:  Promotions and Marketing, 2014 Contract for Services in 

the amount of $127,500.00. 

              

 

BACKGROUND: During the Lodging Tax Advisory Committee (LTAC) meeting on 

April 17, 2014, representatives from the Chamber of Commerce 

presented an amended contract proposal to address Kittitas County 

Tourism:  Promotions and Marketing, 2014 Contract for Services in 

the amount of $127,500.00.  The LTAC voted to recommend approval 

of the proposal to the Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) in the 

amount of $127,500.00. 

 

INTERACTION: Request #26327 was sent to the Prosecutors office for review of the 

documents submitted from the Chamber, and to prepare the 

Professional Services Contract.  The documents were submitted to 

Human Resources for insurance requirements. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Board Approval of the Professional Services Contract with Kittitas 

County Chamber of Commerce to address Kittitas County Tourism:  

Promotions and Marketing, 2014 Contract for Services in the amount 

of $127,500.00. 

   

HANDLING: Original – Send to Chamber for signature & return to County 

 Copy – Auditor 

 Copy – LTAC 

  

ATTACHMENTS: Kittitas County Tourism:  Promotions and Marketing 2014 Contract 

for Services-from the Chamber of Commerce 

 Chamber 2014 Contract for Services budget 

  

LEAD STAFF: Debbie Myers, LTAC Clerk 

 

 

 

 
  


